Dec. 22, 1978

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West 1st
McCook, Nebraska 69001

Dear Bill:

We are pleased with your reception report. We are a 1,000
Watt daytime station operating into a 330 ft. tower at 1560
k.c. (almost 5/8 wave). The transmitters used are a Harris
MW-1, and a McMartin BA-1K, driven by a Dorrough tri-band
audio processor.

At present, we suspect problems in our radiation to the
west-southwest, but, perhaps the situation is not as bad
as we had thought.

Again, Bill, thank you very much for your report.
Merry Christmas!

S flise

James Prosser
Chief Engineer
KOXV-AM KQKQ-FM

Council Bluffs, Towa 51502
P.0. Box 586



